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BRS RESOURCES ISSUES PRESIDENT’S LETTER   

DALLAS, TEXAS — March 28, 2012: BRS Resources (TSX.V: BRS) (“BRS” or the “Company”) announced 
that Steven Moore, President and CEO of BRS Resources has issued a Presidents Letter to the 

shareholders that is available for viewing on the company’s website at www.brsresources.com/presidents-
blog   

In the letter, Mr. Moore further discusses the results of the Gallare 6-d well that was the subject of the news 
release issued on March 26, 2012, as well as the prospects for BRS Resources going forward. 

Highlights of the letter include: 

 Discussion of the well results 
 Reasons why Italy remains a highly attractive area for natural gas exploration 
 BRS’s strategy for growth 

ABOUT BRS RESOURCES 

BRS Resources is listed on the TSX.V Exchange under the symbol BRS. The Company is an independent 
international oil and gas company focused on the development and production of oil and natural gas 
reserves. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Steven Moore  
President/CEO  
Phone: 214.699.9470 

For further information, please contact David Russell, Director of Investor Relations/Corporate 
Communications, at 214.699.9470 or by email at drussell@brsresources.com. 

NEITHER THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER (AS THAT 
TERM IS DEFINED IN THE POLICIES OF THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE) ACCEPTS 
RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 

	


